
HORNINGSEA PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Steve Reed OBE MP 
Secretary of State 
Water Infrastructure Planning and Delivery Unit 
Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs 
 
4th September 2024 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Application by Anglian Water Services Ltd for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Project 
(DCO/CWWTPR24) 
 
This is a response from Horningsea Parish Council (IP 20041361) to your letter dated 13 
August 2024 inviting representations from Interested Parties to a Post Examination 
submission made by the Applicant on 19th July 2024. That submission contained an 
updated Cumulative Impact Assessment taking account of planning permissions and 
related consents sought or granted since the close of the Examination. 
 
Throughout the course of the DCO process, Horningsea Parish Council has been 
immensely grateful for the incredible skill, insight and diligence the Save Honey Hill 
campaign group (IP20041423) has contributed on behalf of the Horningsea community. 
 
The Save Honey Hill group responded to your letter of 13th August 2024 in a letter to you 
dated 23rd August 2024.  We would like to state our total and continuing support for the 
group and wholeheartedly agree with the contents of its response. 
 
We respectfully ask the Secretary of State to do as the Save Honey Hill group requests 
and in conclusion refuse the Development Consent Order application. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Hayley Livermore, Clerk 
Horningsea Parish Council 
 
 
 
 




